NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
SUPER-VOLUNTARY ANNEXATION

BY THE TOWN OF DAYTON, INDIANA

Pursuant to IC 5-3-1, notice is hereby given that the Town Council of the Town of Dayton,
Indiana will hold a public hearing at 7:05 p.m. local time on Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at the
Dayton Town Hall, 721 Walnut St, Dayton, IN 47941, to hear evidence concerning and consider
the adoption of an Ordinance 2025-6, annexing contiguous lands into the Town of Dayton.

The Annexation Area consists of two (2) parcels of real estate, Tax Parcel Numbers 79-12-08-

400-002.000-012 and 79-12-09-300-001.000-012, plus adjacent public roadways and rights-of-
way, containing a total of approximately 53.03 acres. A copy of the Petition is on file with the
municipal Clerk of the Town of Dayton.

The Public Hearing is open to all and the opportunity to speak will be offered to all. Written
comments filed with the municipal Clerk prior to the Public Hearing will be considered. Written
comments may be submitted by email to clerk@dayton.in.gov or mailed or hand delivered to the
municipal Clerk of the Town of Dayton at 721 Walnut St, Dayton, IN 47941 at least two hours
prior to the public hearing. The Hearing may be continued from time to time as necessary.

Dated March 19, 2025.

/S/ Bridget Cadwallader, Clerk Treasurer




